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Important E-Blast: 

 

This has been done before….it was effective, so we 

are trying it again...This may have the “bones” of 

our newsletter, however, this is just the “energy 

blast” of recent news from our District.  Enjoy!     

 

Beginning of the 2016-7 season, mark your  

calendars: 

Ad forms for our Yearbooks are due August 31st. 

 

CGCI Fall Board Meeting, Sept7-9, 2016 

 

DFD Board Meeting, September 22 

 

 All clubs should send a  

representative 

 

First General Meeting, October 27 

 

 All clubs, and associates, should  

attend 

 All clubs, and associates should 

bring an auction item to share.   

 

87th CGCI Convention— 

May 30-June 3, 2017 

 
Marlene C Kinney 
District Director 

315 Windmill Canyon Pl 
Clayton, Ca. 94517 
(925)-693-0245 H 
(925)997-7958 C 

Diablo Foothills District, Inc. 

Member of California Garden Clubs, Inc. 

Pacific Region, National Garden Clubs, Inc. 

 

Summer 2016  “Energy Burst” of News 

Diablo Foothills District 

Vol. 29 Issue #0.1 

Linda Holmes 
Round the Mountain, Editor 

(925) 256-1885 H   
(925) 788-4154 C  

 pljn@aol.com  
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Diablo Foothills District, Inc. 
General Meeting and Luncheon 

Hosted by Livermore Amador Valley Garden Club 
Thursday, October 27, 2016 

Alden Lane Nursery, 981 Alden Lane, Livermore, CA 94550 

Our guest speaker will be Amanda Prescott of Alden Lane speaking on  
 

“Future Gardeners and the Environment” 
 

Amanda graduated in 2010 with a B.A in Ecological Anthropology and  
Botany from the University of Maine. She is passionate about linking people with 

plants and currently works for Alden Lane. 
 

10% discount offered to all attendees on non-sale items 

Registration: 9:30 am –Coffee, Tea, Snack—Silent Auction Open 
Meeting: 10:00 am & Program: 11:00 am, Lunch: Noon  

Silent Auction Close 1:00 pm 
Luncheon Price $23 

Menu Choices: CHOOSE ONE SANDWICH & ONE SALAD 
 #1  ½ Thanksgiving Turkey Sandwich w/choice of ½ Salad 
 #2  ½ Chicken Salad Sandwich w/choice of ½ Salad 
 #3  ½  Veggie Sandwich w/ choice of ½ Salad 
Choose one ½ Salad:  #1 Caesar or #2 Fruit 
Coffee, Tea, & Cookie included 

 
Reservations Deadline: October 14, 2016, No Refunds after this date. 

*Please make checks payable to Diablo Foothills District (DFD) 
Mail to: Jeri Stark, 3709 Angus Way, Pleasanton, CA 94588 

 

Name(s)
____________________________________________________________ 

(Attach sign up list if needed) 
Club:____________________ Number Attending ______Amount Enclosed 
$___________  
Sandwich Choice: 
#1________________#2_________________#3____________ 
 
Salad Choice: ________________________________________ 

Information and Questions: jstarkhome@comcast.net or (541) 554-8386 
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REMINDER FROM THE RBG: 
Free, free, free, free FUN for the Family….. 

If you are in town this weekend, we hope you will stop by Walnut Creek Civic Park 
and create a clay tile for the Garden’s new tile mosaic ‘Welcome Wall’.  The wall de-
signers and a team of artists will be there to show us all how! 

  

 
  

  

 
  

www.ruthbancroftgarden.org 


